
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

The number of children who are currently not in education in the county. 
There are no children who would be left long term without education. Our Fair Access Team works to 

support pupils without appropriate education provision back into an education setting and they are 

currently working with 79 pupils. 

The number of children in mainstream education, specialist education, and alternative provisions in 
the county. 
Figures as at Jan 2020: 

Mainstream education (state funded primary and secondary schools): 122,224 
Specialist education (state funded special schools): 1,070 

Specialist education (non-maintained special schools): 69 

Independent school: 1,349 
Alternative provision: 530 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications.  
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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